
From: Phil Hiles <Phil.Hiles@witney-tc.gov.uk> 
Sent: Thursday, 25 August 2022, 17:56 
To: jane.doughty@westoxon.gov.uk  
Subject: Winter Salt Bin Rissington Drive. 
 
Dear Jane, 
 
Request to Install Winter Salt Bin for Rissington Drive. 
 
A resident of …. Rissington Drive has requested a Salt Bin to be situated here due to past bad 
experiences especially in Winter conditions when negotiating this road. 
 
The problem is compounded when negotiating down the incline meeting the thoroughfare of Ralegh 
Cresent which can be highly dangerous. 
 
Would it be possible to install such a bin to meet this coming winter. 
 
See photos attached showing the slope and hopefully the bin position. 
 
 
Cllr Phil Hiles 
Witney West Ward 
phil.hiles@witney-tc.gov.uk 
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